
        BILLING CODE 5001-10-P 

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 

Department of the Air Force 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF THE FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

(FINAL EA)/FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT (FONSI)/FINDING OF NO 

PRACTICABLE ALTERNATIVE (FONPA) FOR UNITED STATES AIR FORCE 

REDISTRIBUTION OF KC-135 STRATOTANKER AIRCRAFT TO EIELSON AIR 

FORCE BASE, ALASKA. 

AGENCY: United States Air Force (USAF) 

ACTION: Notice of Availability 

SUMMARY: The United States Air Force (USAF) is issuing this notice of availability (NOA) to 

advise the public of the availability of the Final Environmental Assessment (Final EA)/Finding of 

No Significant Impact (FONSI)/Finding of No Practicable Alternative (FONPA) for the 

redistribution of four KC-135 Stratotanker aircraft to Eielson Air Force Base (AFB), Alaska. The 

Final EA/FONSI/FONPA evaluates impacts associated with infrastructure construction, demolition, 

renovations, additional personnel, and increases in aircraft operations at Eielson AFB. 

DATES: The Draft EA was made available for public review for a period of 30 days beginning 

December 9, 2022. Seven comment letters were received during this period and have been addressed 

in the Final EA. The Draft EA and Draft FONSI/FONPA were made available for public review for 

a period of 30 days beginning February 13, 2023. One comment letter was received during this 

period and has been addressed in the Final EA. Copies of the Final EA and FONSI/FONPA can be 

downloaded from the project website (https://www.eielson.af.mil/General-

Information/Environmental/). 

https://www.eielson.af.mil/General-Information/Environmental/
https://www.eielson.af.mil/General-Information/Environmental/


Questions or comments concerning the EA or project should be directed to Attn: Eielson AFB Public 

Affairs, 354 Broadway St., Suite 15A, Eielson Air Force Base, Alaska 99702-1800 or email: 

354fw.pa.publicaffairs@us.af.mil. 

 

 
Henry Williams 
Acting Air Force Federal Register Liaison Officer 
 

 

mailto:354fw.pa.publicaffairs@us.af.mil

